
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB 

Regular Meeting 

October 19, 1981 

The meeting was called to order by the President. 

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. 

Marjorie White reported she had accepted a bid of $623.00 for 
grading and graveling work on the parking lot and driveway. 
Volunteers were requested to help Bob Geester and Vern Bell in 
putting in the plastic drain pipe. 

It was reported that Lee Donaldson had been successful in getting 
newspaper coverage on the Fall show. The Burlington paper carried 
the article. 

The Treasurer reported the Fall show would net plus or minus 
$200.00. 

Reports on accounts: 

$ 5,370.01 - Checking 
420.63 - Savings 

17,467.22- Capital Investment Fund 

It was reported the TD treats were set for November 29th and there 
were three dogs entered. 

Larry Smith reported the Tailwaggers Breeder Index was soon to be 
published. He encouraged all club member breeders to take advantage 
of the service. He has the forms to be completed and need to be 
returned to him by December 10. 

He also reported that a mini symposium will be held in Burlington 
on January 16. Ten members from each club were needed in attendance. 
There would be speakers from the AKC talking on activities that 
are helpful in putting on shows and matches. Reservations are 
needed by January 6. 

Dietra Jolley reported the Fall show had gone smoothly and the 
eye clinic had again been very successful. 

Bill Nelson reminded everyone that pledges and donations for trophies 
for the Spring show were needed. 

Several persons were announced as candidates for Associates Members 
to be voted on at the next meeting: 
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Suzanne Hansen 
Anne Martin 
Robert & Marcia Acker - check newsletter list 
Erica Honore 
Martha Klophor 

Voted in as Associates Members were: 

Michael Hosleins 
Mary Horner 

Dan and Lee Donaldson were voted in as full members. 

It was reported Jim O'Donnell had been reinstated as a regular 
member. 

Bill Nelson reported there were still several groups needing 
representation on the Judge's Recommendation Committee and anyone 
interested should contact him as soon as possible. 

Marjorie White reported there had been a good turnout at the 
clubhouse on Thursday evenings so far. 

John Anderson reminded everyone of the March Auction and to start 
bringing items for it anytime. 

Marge Whit e reported the club needed to elect a new AKC delegate. 

Larry Smith was nominated. Motion made, seconded and unanimously 
approved. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

·~~~ 
Laverne Clayte n 
Secretary 
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